

Meeting 3 Minutes

Participants

Adam Parsons (**AP**) – Chair
 Alesia Vallance (**AV**) – Climbing Secretary
 Alexandra Garnett (**AG**) – Orienteering Captain
 Alfie Sibley Hunt (**ASH**) – Gear Secretary
 Anna Jamieson (**AJ**) – Walking Secretary
 Eva Spurling (**ES**) – Orienteering Captain
 Grace Darcy (**GD**) – Welfare and Inclusivity Officer
 Harry Jackson (**HJ**) – Secretary
 Joel Simmons (**JS**) – Social Secretary
 Katie Lake (**KL**) – Orienteering Secretary
 Luc Jersing (**LJ**) – Media Secretary
 Matthew Lake (**ML**) – Treasurer
 Raffaele Mercadante (**RM**) – Climbing Secretary
 Tom Watts (**TW**) – Walking Secretary

Absent

Recurring Items

Item	Actions
1 Welcome	N/A
2 Freshers' Trip – Booking for Next Year <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Water issues were apparently only for our club on that weekend. Blockage was found 200m up, flushed it since, problem should be fixed. No more major issues. Gave us £80 back. 	- Adam to book same hut for the same weekend next year
3 Peaks Trip Debrief <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - People who were asked didn't seem to be fussed about price being more this year. Location of the current hut is super nice. Climbers looking at trial run of new hut over bucs dates. 	- Climbing secs to look into other priced huts for future peaks trip
4 Christmas Trip <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Booked. Bosh. Signups are 15-16th Nov. Deposit for accom is going out after that. 	
5 ISB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Products, payments, invoices: 37 applications for isb. 3 in the experienced category. Some people thought Robin wasn't great last year, merle is writing a paragraph of what was wrong with Robin. Could've been a people issue, as other years liked Robin. - Matt and Luc will be having a proper meeting with attendants about what they want out of the trip. 	

Meeting 3 Minutes

Matt and Luc most likely to be in an intermediate group. Need all of the money before Christmas.		
6		
7	BritRock <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Britrock has been advertised! More could be done. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - BritRock planners to do some more advertising and to email other unis in area - Luc to email media team with a poster file of high quality for whats-on screen
8	Gear <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - When using stuff for trip games make sure to put them back. Don't take slings off belay kits. - If seeing people put stuff back and it's not directly to Alfie, tell Alfie - Make clear on trips that there is an appropriate time to give gear back - Missing jackets: 1 has read the email saying he doesn't have a missing jacket. Other guy (isaac) hasn't read the email - Mugs are under way - Surridge fleeces: deadline gone. In future would be good to advertise where to get them 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Joel to advertise Surridge fleeces and how to purchase them - All to notify Alfie if people have given gear back and it wasn't directly to him (on trips)
9	Walking <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Pen y fan plan for extra people: Done. Email to be sent from Tom this eve. 44 going, 4mpvs. - Second day trip plan: Going ahead. Will need to start recruiting drivers - Subsidy for day trips with large numbers: Plan to subsidise the number of people on the spreadsheet at time of planning the trip. Then if adding more attendees later, they will not get subsidy. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Walking secs to start recruiting drivers for second day trip
10	Climbing <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Will be getting drivers for future cheddar climbing day trip soon. Driving cost will most likely be the entire trip cost. Always make sure to consider parking in price. Paying for more expensive 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Raffi to think about future cheddar climbing day trip - Matt to pay invoice from

Meeting 3 Minutes

<p>parking that's much better time-wise and plan-wise is a good idea.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Invoice from Cardiff for swuccs needs to be paid by next week. 	<p>Cardiff for swuccs</p>
<p>11 Orienteering</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - BUCS and bath half clash: Seems fine to let people just do one day. Should stay in Bristol accom, better for social aspect. - Change in orienteering insurance: for January, currently liability insurance, that's stopping but orienteering is covered by bmc insurance so there's no problems here. However, now we can't have non-members coming to orienteering events for free - Warmley money: DON'T USE THE SU DONATION PAGE IN FUTURE. (However if we do use it, we should create a pdf instructing people on how to use the page.) 	
<p>12 Socials</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Christmas dinner updates: Locked in for 1st December. 33 pound or 38.5 (2 or 3 course meal). Survey is made. Tickets to come online next Tuesday at 3pm. WhatsApp message will be sent out earlier to notify people. - Ice skating is coming up. 	
<p>13 Welfare and Inclusivity</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Bath Active: Nothing - Alumni fund: Individual alumni fund of 5 grand that students can apply for, for activity or comp related stuff. 100 quid for kit, 50 for socials. Could go at bottom of Sunday email. - Movember: Email advertising it would be sent 29.10.2025. Luc would make a gc in the whatsapp for people interested in putting photos of themselves, and then they could be posted on the insta. If we get enough money we could have forfeits for the committee. Can set up a fundraising page on the su. 24 hour challenges are an option. Could find a mountaineering related charity as a separate event to movember. Aim is for members to participate, then get family members to donate. Portland bolting fund is a good mountaineering related charity. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Grace to sort bath active - Trip leaders to talk to grace if they think the alumni fund is applicable for the trip. Should be in post signup email, not initial info email. - Luc to make chat about movember in the whatsapp, and make an announcement

Meeting 3 Minutes

14 Finance

Past items

Item	Update	Actions
1		
2		
3		
4		
5		

New items

Item	Discussion/Description	Actions
1	<u>Strava Art Competition</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Committee as a whole is a fan of this idea. Encourages people to join BUMC strava group. Could say that to join the competition you must join the BUMC strava group. Must be able to see winners' contributions. If people are worried of their location being found, say to start and end far from their house. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Luc to post about strava art competition - Orienteering secs to look into strava groups, and if everyone can see the runs and their locations for privacy reasons
2	<u>Centralised Trip Reports</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Idea: make some sort of centralised trip info doc for future committee members. Allows for more knowledge to be handed down on what can be done in the area for future secs who aren't in the know-how. Like a trip-specific handover. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Trip leaders to consider writing trip handover afterwards if they deem it necessary
3		
4		
5		
6		
7		
8		
9		